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Happy 2025!  

Happy New Year, NAA Community! 

As we dive into 2025, we want to take a moment to celebrate all the achievements, connections, and 
milestones of 2024. Whether you were racing in the pool, cheering from the sidelines, or working 
tirelessly behind the scenes, your contributions made last summer truly special. Because of your 
dedication, energy, and passion, the NAA more than just an Association; it is a thriving community. 
Thank you for being part of this cause.   

Looking ahead, we are already gearing up for another amazing season in 2025! Here’s what you can 
look forward to: 

• Enhanced Meets: We’re fine-tuning the structure of our Dual Meets, Summer Swim Meet 
(SSM), Time Trials (TT), and the iconic Big Meet (BM) to make them more exciting and 
efficient for everyone.  

• Improved Resources: We're preparing a renewed set of tools for our members and volunteers. 

• Workshops & Clinics: We’re planning new opportunities for coaches, swimmers, and officials to 
build their skills and connect as a community. 

• Community Engagement: We look forward to presenting some initiatives to strengthen ties 
between our pools, through new collective swimming events and activities. We're working to 
expand the NAA-led volunteer program, while also exploring avenues for partnerships which 
strengthen our impact in the community. 

• Feedback: We’re exploring ways to integrate your ideas to ensure that the voices in our 
community help shape the future of the NAA. 

Stay tuned for updates! We encourage members to reach out to share ideas for the upcoming season. 

Here’s to an unforgettable year ahead! Let’s make 2025 another incredible chapter in our story! We 
look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

Cheers to 2025! 

The Northshore Aquatic Association (NAA) is a non-profit organization in Montréal, Québec, serving annually thousands of 
children and families spread across 16 community pools.  For over 60 years, the NAA organizes each summer over a hundred  

accessible, recreational aquatic competitions for its communities. 

Want to join the NAA? See what we can do for you. Reach out to the NAA Executive: 
https://naaswim.com/naa-executive/ 
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